
What’s New For November 2021 

Announcing 
Grapevine's New 

Podcast 

A new episode will be 
available in English every 

Monday. Visit: 
 aagrapevine.org/podcast 

2021 Carry The 
Message Project 

Learn the three easy ways 
to give here!  

Or visit our YouTube 
channel at 

youtube.com/aagrapevine 

Subscribe to the Grapevine 
Newsletters 

Sign up to receive Grapevine 
emails. To learn more at: 

aagrapevine.org 

 

Visit Grapevine Rep 
Resources Page 

Download tools, postcards, 
and more! Visit us at: 

aagrapevine.org/gvr-resources 

Are you looking for the AA Preamble? 
New AA Preamble Card 

The AA Preamble was composed by an editor of Grapevine and introduced 
in the June 1947 issue. To learn more please visit: 

store.aagrapevine.org 

We have changed printers, so watch for your Grapevine and La Viña magazines in a white mailer. 

Prayer & Meditation 

Features powerful stories by 
members of AA about the 
many ways they pray and 

meditate in their daily lives. 
Available in English. 

Read more here! 



What’s New in Print and Online 

La Viña 
Current Issue Spotlight: 
This month’s Special Section is “Family in AA.” 

Submit Your Story for Upcoming Issues: 
- Prison Issue — (stories due by Nov. 15, 2021)
- We are also looking for stories on individual Steps and

Traditions!

Visit La Viña online store, click here! 

AAGrapevine.org 

Make your plans and add your events to our online 
calendar at www.aagrapevine.org/share 

Grapevine is always looking for stories, photographs, and 
illustrations. Please visit www.aagrapevine.org/share to 
learn more about how you can participate with Grapevine. 

To listen to a free La Viña audio story (in Spanish), visit: 
www.aalavina.org. 

Grapevine 
Current Issue Spotlight: 
This month’s special section is “Prayer & Meditation,” featuring 
powerful selections from the brand new Grapevine book Prayer & 
Meditation. Also featuring stories of hope during the current 
COVID-19 pandemic. 

Submit Your Story for Upcoming Issues: 
− We Celebrate the 12 Concepts! & Getting into General

Service Share examples you’ve seen of the Concepts in action
in your service life. Why are they important? What have you
learned? Also, share the joys of doing General Service. It just
might inspire others! (stories due Nov. 15, 2021)

− Oldtimers! — Let’s hear from our long-time members! What was
AA like when you came in? What have you learned over the
years? (stories due Dec. 15, 2021)

− Important: We’re looking for stories of experience with each
Step and each Tradition! (Pick a Step or pick a Tradition and
write about your experience!)



 

 
 
 

If you attend area events we’d like to 
know! Also, if you take anonymity-

protected photos at events, we’d love 
to post them on the 
GV Display Gallery 

Please send the information and 
photos toEA@aagrapevine.org 

Please let us know at EA@aagrapevine.org if your Area is planning 
any virtual or face-to- face events. 

Area Chair/GVR Corner 

Customer Service 

Did You Know? 

In 1965, the Grapevine Conference Committee recommended: “The Grapevine use the 
service of area committees in promoting the sale of the Grapevine at the group and 

individual levels.” 


